
Scott McCutchan 

From: Scott McCutchan [scott@celectronics.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 04, 2006 5:38 PM

To: 'rey@celectronics.com'

Cc: 'ruby@celectronics.com'

Subject: FCC ID: I28-R2844Z (revised)

7/4/2006

Mr. Ramirez: 
  
In order for processing of this permissive change application (FCC ID: I28-R2844Z) to 
continue, the following issue(s) will have to be addressed: 
  

1)            The sample (production?) label has the FCC ID printed as: “128-R2844-Z”.  The “1” at 
the beginning must be changed to an “I”, and the second “-” must be removed, as it is 
not part of the original FCC ID.  Please submit a new sample label.  Also, the 
statement required by FCC Section 15.19(a)(3) must be included on the label. 

2)            Confidentiality for the schematics, block diagrams and operational descriptions were 
requested on the original submittal under this FCC ID.  Please either submit a letter 
requesting that these exhibits, included in the present permissive change 
application, be held confidential, or send a letter stating that confidentiality of 
these exhibits is no longer wanted. 

3)            The schematics submitted did not seem to include the RFID section, or the antenna 
board.  Please submit these so that they may be compared with the old schematics. 

4)            The internal pictures submitted did not include one side of the RFID board, nor did 
they include the antenna board.  Please submit additional pictures. 

  
The item(s) indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the 
original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. 
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted.  Please upload responses and/or exhibits to the electronic filing website.  Your 
correspondence number is I28-R2844Z-1. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Scott McCutchan 
Operations Manager 
Compatible Electronics TCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, CA 92823 
(714) 579-0500 
Fax (714) 579-1850 
  
  
  
  
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Scott McCutchan 
Lab Manager 
Compatible Electronics, Inc. 
Silverado / Lake Forest Division 
(949) 589-0700  
fax (949) 589-7700 
scott@celectronics.com  
  


